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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 

DATE:    June 24, 2020 

 

TO:    All Bidders 

 

FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 

 

SUBJECT:   Addendum No. 1 – Loraine Street Heavy Shop Roof Project 

 

PROJECT NO.:  20C-V-0686 

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: July 2, 2020, at 11:00 a.m. Eastern Time  

  

 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

specifications as noted.   

 

Clarification of Contract Documents & Specifications: 

 

The following are responses to questions received from potential bidders: 

 

Questions 

 

Question #1: Can potential bidders make a site visit to closely inspect the existing roof? 

 

Response: Yes, contractors can contact the City's Facility Services Manager, Alex Neubert, in order 

to gain access. 

 

Alex Neubert 

aneubert@knoxvilletn.gov  

phone: (865) 215-6001 

 

Question #2: Can the architect share the drone video for this particular roof?   

 

Response: Yes, the drone file can be viewed or downloaded from the following link: 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MpUwkqU3o7CfM7QAIrhhyAUGGtJR3aCj/view  

 

The attached DJI_0003.MOV file containing video collected during a drone flight on 2/12/2020 of a 

rooftop located at 1410 Loraine Street and owned by the City of Knoxville was not a part of the 

executed contract (11/11/2019) between MBI Companies, Inc. (MBI) and The City of Knoxville. 

The aforesaid file is being provided for Client to use and therefore shall indemnify MBI from any 
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cause of findings, conclusions, or use thereafter.  

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 


